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Minister Dacic received Ambassador of India on a farewell visit

First Deputy Prime Minister of the Republic of Serbia and Minister of
Foreign Affairs Ivica Dačić received Ambassador of India in the Republic of
Serbia Narinder Chauhan on a farewell visit.

On this  occasion,  Minister  Dačić  thanked Ambassador  Chauhan for  a  very
successful and dynamic cooperation during her term in Belgrade. 

Both sides noted that the bilateral relations were friendly, highly developed
and that there was a strong interest in promoting them further, as confirmed
in the meeting with Indian officials during a recent visit of Minister Dačić to
India, in early May this year.

The Indian Ambassador thanked Minister Dačić for his warm hospitality and
an  excellent  cooperation  with  the  Ministry  of  Foreign  Affairs  and  the
institutions of the Republic of Serbia.

They noted that there existed all conditions to intensify the political dialogue
and promote bilateral cooperation between the two countries in all areas.




